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Mudbowl lives 
The SAEs may have been thrown off campus, but the slop and slide of Mudbowl tradition lives. Fi-
jis put up a valient fight, but finished second to the Phi Psis. Check out the full story and pics click-
ing below: 
http://www.phigams.org/articles/mudbowl19 

     For prior issues of the Alpha Phiji Phlier, click     http:??www.phigams.org/ephliers/ephome 

 Alpha Phiji Phlier (Ephlier) 
We are sending this edition of the Ephlier by email . . Your input and feedback is welcome.    
If you do not wish to continue receiving the Ephlier by email, send your email address and the words 
“remove from Ephlier”  
to  fijiman@metalmasters.com                                                                          Tom Eames ‘65  Editor                                                                                                                       

Pig Dinner is different this year 
Let’s have the Pig Dinner reunion at the house! Yes, I mean, let’s stay at the house, play at the 
house, and eat at the house. What better way to relive the glory days than to be living at 707 again? 
We are scheduling it the weekend of July 17th, so the rooms will be empty for our use. We plan 
cookouts, corn hole, hanging out, golf, and revisiting some of the old haunts in town. It will coincide 
with the A2 Art Festival, so the town will be in party mode, too.  
Save the date (the whole weekend Jul 17th). 

Upcoming events : 
    House Corp meeting   Jan 26 
    Pig Dinner                    July 18 

Blast from the past  1996 
The class of ‘95 will be celebrating their 25th reunion at Pig Dinner this year, so the classes of ‘94 
and ‘96 will want to be there with those Brothers, too. The newsletter from ‘96 was full of goodies 
that should stir the juices to be part of the reunion group. 
http://www.phigams.org/articles/may96/ 

Revive brother updates 
Here are some more pcs of Grad news from ’94. http://www.phigams.org/articles/blastsumm94 
The thing that makes it so compelling is the updates from the Grad Brothers. I want to make this a 
regular part the the Ephliers. Please take a couple minutes and send me your latest antics. You can 
use the form below to make it easy, and just email it back to me.  fijiman@metalmasters.com 
Bro feedback form:   http://www.phigams.org/articles/tellus/ 

Flyby for OSU football game 
If you were at the game in A2 this year did you look up at the 3 jets for the flyby? Did you notice 
the GO BLUE on the wing of the lead plane? It was there with pilot , Commander David M 
Palpern, Alpha Phi 2000.  Brother Jake Doyle and a group of his classmates had a chance to visit 
with Dave at Willow Run airport, and then let him catch up on things at 707. See more pics at  
http://www.phigams.org/articles/flyby 
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